
From: Mayer, Doug
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 8/8/2013 4:33:55 PM

Subject: RE: MUSC

Thanks, much better than mine. I don’t have the feel for it at the moment.
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Thursday, August 08, 2013 3:52 PM

To: Mayer, Doug; Pitts, Ted

Subject: RE: MUSC
 
                A slight, more action-y twist for you to consider.  As The King said, “A little less conversation, a little more 
action please.”
 
Although the office is unaware of any formal, specific proposal to combine these two great South Carolina 
institutions, discussions about a prospective merger are hardly new.  Gov. Haley would welcome a further exploration 
of this possibility through an open dialogue that includes other key stakeholders ranging from the students, faculty, 
and boards to local officials, legislators, and other members of the community.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Mayer, Doug 

Sent: Thursday, August 08, 2013 3:30 PM

To: Soura, Christian; Pitts, Ted

Subject: MUSC
 
Thoughts on this? What am I missing?
 
From me –
 
“While there has been no official actions taken, conversations about combining these two great South 
Carolina institutions are not new. Gov. Haley is open to hearing any discussions that include the pertinent 
stakeholders including legislators, the respective boards, teachers, students, and members of the 
community.”
 
 
 
Douglass V. Mayer
Communications Director
Direct: 803-734-3146
Cell: 803-360-3285
dougmayer@gov.sc.gov
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